
Fond du Lac 

Human Services Division 

To our Fond du Lac Tribal Community: 

We want to extend our sincerest apologies for any confusion caused by the premature release of information 
regarding the Prevention & Intervention department's plans for the summer. Regrettably, the details were 
made public in error. 

Please rest assured that our team is diligently working on finalizing our summer youth plans. We understand 
the importance of transparency and timely communication, and we are committed to ensuring that all 
community members are well-informed about how they can involve their youth in our upcoming initiatives. 

We recognize the significance of our summer programs in providing valuable opportunities for our tribal 
youth, and we are fully dedicated to delivering a comprehensive plan with impactful initiatives. We will 
release the finalized plans at the earliest oppo1tunity to ensure that everyone is adequately prepared for the 
upcoming summer. 

Once again, we apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused, and we appreciate your 
understanding and patience as we work to rectify this situation. 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement with our community efforts. 

Miigwech, 

Chris Davis, Health Services Associate Director 

Nate Sandman, Associate Director 
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